

July 24, 2020

TO: All MICT Customers, Contractors, Suppliers, Visitors and Port Users

SUBJECT: Wearing the Right Type of Face Mask

In line with Food & Drug Administration's advice <u>not to use 'masks with valves'</u> as protection against the coronavirus disease (COVID-19), please be advised that effective Monday, July 27, 2020, the terminal will not allow anybody wearing a 'mask with valve' to enter its premises.

According to FDA, when it comes to infection control, 'masks with valves' are **not** advisable since wearing a mask of this type will still allow one's breath to exit through the valves thereby offering no protection to the people around. Attached photos below show the types of masks that are allowed and those that are prohibited inside the terminal premises.

Thank you for your cooperation in ensuring the safety and well-being of all.

MICT Management



